
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MERRIMACK SCHOOL DISTRICT  

BUDGET COMMITTEE 

 

The Merrimack School District Budget Committee will hold a Public Hearing to 

receive public input on the proposed 2022-2023 Merrimack School District budget 

on Tuesday, February 8, 2022 at 7:30 PM in the cafeteria at Merrimack High 

School. 

 

Masks and social distancing will be required.  Members of the public wishing to 

submit written comments to the Committee should send an email 

to: MSDBudgetCom@sau26.org.   

 

The snow date for the public hearing will be Tuesday, February 15, 2022 at  

7:30 PM in the cafeteria at Merrimack High School. 
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